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['object to WDSBLon the grounds that Lough Corrib Special area of conservation will become "primarily”
an SAC does that exist 1s it now a thing under the Maher.

Section 4.

Section 5 to 8 should the department fisheries division not get the stock management plan that suits there
mixed fisheries agenda they will write there own......

It's a stroke by Nugent and Maher plain and simple.

Lough Corrib Special area of conservation riparian stakeholder.



